
From: Woulf, Mark
To: Zellers, Ledell
Cc: Gloede, Carl; licensing
Subject: Re: Kabul"s
Date: Monday, February 08, 2016 10:08:49 AM

Thanks, Ledell.  We will make sure ALRC gets this from here.

On Feb 8, 2016 10:03 AM, "Zellers, Ledell" <district2@cityofmadison.com> wrote:

Hi Mark,

Ok...as a minimum, let's go for the following condition on Kabul's license:

No more than two entertainment events per month shall be held and must be
scheduled at least one week in advance.  The police shall be notified at least one
week in advance of each scheduled event.

Anything else I need to do to be sure this is acted on?

Thanks.

Ledell

Alder Ledell Zellers
608 417 9521

To subscribe to District 2 updates go to:  http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district2/

From: Gloede, Carl
Sent: Monday, February 8, 2016 9:24 AM
To: Zellers, Ledell
Cc: Woulf, Mark
Subject: RE: Kabul's
 

I think that given the recent incidents, they are needed and could be used as a starting point for
this license.

The committee could ask for a review, if the choose to grant, of the this license in 6-8 months.

Carl
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From: Zellers, Ledell 
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 8:52 AM
To: Gloede, Carl
Cc: Woulf, Mark
Subject: Kabul's

 

Hi Carl,

 

I'm looking at requesting the following condition on Kabul's entertainment license:

No more than two entertainment events per month shall be held and must be
scheduled at least one week in advance.  The police shall be notified at least one
week in advance of each scheduled event.

Thoughts?  Do you think any other conditions are needed?

 

Thanks.

Ledell

 

Alder Ledell Zellers
608 417 9521

To subscribe to District 2 updates go to:  http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district2/
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